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February 7, 1994

Ms. Diane Manning

National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health
4676 Columbia Parkway, NIOSH MS C-15

Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998

Dear Ms. Manning:

-In response to your January 10, 1994 letter, our agency has no
input into your request for existing information relevant to
implementing the Workers’ Family Protection Act.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Delores Toland (708-
206-3205) .

Sincerely yours,

avid C. Harvey, Di
Office of Administration
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